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We as Oregonians do not need another tax!  We do need to come up with a sold way 

to fund a Transportation package that helps our roads.  This is not a good solution.  

We need a solid, well balanced budget that is not trying to squeeze the blue collar or 

small town commuter taxpayer for more and more.  I live in Linn county, work for a 

construction company in Lane County and travel 45 miles each way.  Tires already 

have increased in cost through inflation.  This will burden those that struggle 

financially and put a larger risk for incidents and accidents from running tires past 

what is recommended due to increased cost.  We need funding for good 

maintained/smooth roads.  This tax will not cover that and will place money in areas 

that do not use tires in the first place.  Please do not pass this bill. 


